
ST. MARY’S SCHOOL NEWS 
September 30, 2015 

 
 
Dear St. Mary's Families, 
 
We celebrated a wonderful Mass on Tuesday.  The final part of the 7

th
 grade service project was 

to invite all police officers and sheriff deputies in Jennings County to Mass and doughnuts for the 
Feast of St. Michael.  Father Andy gave us a great homily, the readers and servers were brilliant, 
and the singing was exceptional.  The 7

th
 graders presented all the officers with a medal of St. 

Michael and the Guardian Angel to help protect them while they protect us.   
 
Kickoff to Kickball went very well.  Thanks to Misty Blackburn and all the parents who helped 
make the event a success.  The students ate a wonderful meal and then we held our annual 
kickball draw.  Each team is named after a saint.  During their saint’s feast day, they get to do 
announcements and tell the school 3 fun facts about the saint.  We got to celebrate our 1

st
 team’s 

feast day on Tuesday. 
 
Our new school website is up and running.  The school is going to work hard in keeping this 
updated, as it can be used as a valuable resource for our parents and guests.  At this time, there 
are still updates and set-ups that need to be made, please be patient with us as we learn the new 
system.  It is also mobile friendly!  Click here to view it.   
http://school.ccjc3.org/ 
   
Our book fair is going on this week.  Each child’s class got to preview the books and should have 
brought home their wish list. The sale will be open for Grandparent’s Day on Friday.   
 
Don’t forget all cookie dough will need to be turned in today (Wednesday).  All proceeds goes 
toward the student’s Mega Party and our school’s technology funds.   
 
This Friday is Grandparent’s Day.  Your child may leave after the open house with their 
grandparent, if they have returned their form.  We will be very strict on who can leave with whom 
on this day to ensure every child’s safety.  Please help us with this, and inform the office or your 
child’s teacher if there is any change in your plans.     
 
Don’t forget to sign up for Parent/Teacher Conferences.  The link to sign up is below.  If you have 
trouble signing up, please contact the school office and they can assist you.   

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090449aaab29a20-2015 
 
Thanks and have a great rest of the week.   
Mr. Goddard       Bingo Workers for Oct. 1- TEAM 1   

     
   
                 
   

Important Dates for the Week 

Thursday 10/1 All School Mass-8
th
 

Book Fair    

Friday 10/2 Grandparents Day 
All School Mass-Student 
Council 
Book Fair 

Sat/Sun 10/3-10/4  

Monday 10/5 Trinity Lutheran Visit 5
th

-8
th
  

Tuesday 10/6 All School Mass- 6
th
 

Parent Teacher 
Conference 

Wednesday 10/7 Parent Teacher 
Conference 

Amy Kelley – Captain 
Katie Suhre 
Dan Gadd 
Laramie Elston 
Karen McKinney 
Sara Kovacich 
Amy Mund 
Madawna Anderson 
Kim West 
Kim Shaw 

Rory Stanley 
Joel Wahlman 
Mary Kilgore 
Julie Lee 
Chad/Erica Speer 
Amy Baurle 
Amy McCammon 
Tonya Anderson 
Ginger Reitman 

http://school.ccjc3.org/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090449aaab29a20-2015

